
ROBERT S. MCLANDRESS A.I.A. ARCHITECT
280 SOUTH BALSAMINA WAY, MENLO PARK, CALIFORNIA 94025 (415)854-0255

March 25. 1976

Ms. Laura Gilpin
4-09 Camino Del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Ms. Gilpin,

This letter is embarrassingly overdue, none the less, I do 
want to thank you for the kindness you extended me during 
my visit in late January. As you may have gathered I was 
very nervous about the pictures I had taken of the Indian 
ruins of your region. Still I am nervous about my tech­
nical abilities. Your comments of content and light con­
ditions have been most reassuring. You have given me con­
siderable confidence in my N.E.A. grant efforts on a book 
on Anasazi Architecture.
I would like to add that our conversation was not only ed­
ucational and reassuring, it was a most pleasurable exper­
ience, an experience I will hold dear for years to come; 
in fact an experience which I somewhat relived last week 
while viewing your show at the Focus Gallery in San Fran­
cisco .
Again, I want to thank you for your kind help and generous 
hospitality.

Sincerely,

Robert S. McLandress


